
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Incoming Pre-K and Kindergarten 
students for the 2021-2022 school year. 

WHO?  Any new students planning to attend our Pre-K or Kindergarten 
grade levels for the 2021-2022 school year. *If you are already enrolled and 
attending Pre-K on our campus this year, you do not need to do anything, we already 
consider you on our rosters for next year!* 

WHY?  This helps your campus administrators and Pre-K/Kinder teachers 
prep for the upcoming school year. 

WHEN?  We ask that you register either Thursday, May 6th or Friday, May 7th. 

HOW?  https://grapecreek.txeis15.net/ParentPortal/login?distid=226907 
1) You can use the above-mentioned link to reach the GCISD online 

registration platform. 
2) You can go to the GCISD website via www.grapecreekisd.net and go to the 

Parent Tab>Parent WebLink Center>use the first link on the page 
3) You can come to the Elementary Campus (9633 N. Grape Creek Rd.) on 

Thursday, May 6th, from 9:00-12:00pm or Friday, May 7th, from 12:30-
3:30pm and register online here, with someone nearby to assist if needed, 
and with all required documents.  *You will be temp. checked, have to wear 
a face covering when entering, and complete a Wellness Form to enter the 
building.* 

WHAT?  Documents required to upload and register are your child’s: birth 
certificate, social security card, and vaccination record. 

Contact the Elementary Office at 325-655-1735 ext. 1 for more information. 

ANY REGISTRATION PRIOR TO May 6th MAY NOT TRANSFER AS WE 
ARE MOVING FROM ONE REGISTRATION PLATFORM TO ANOTHER.  


